
The SB 554 goes against our 2nd Amendment rights. "Shall Not Infringe" There is no misunderstanding those words. Your efforts 
would benefit all of us if you would find a way to keep guns out of criminals hands. Legal gun owners rarely commit gun offenses. 
And we mainly have our guns to protect ourselves against criminals. Without them, more of us would die. Is that what you want?


